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Mark attended a 'meet and greet' with Ann from @poolietime exchange this 

week and managed to secure a work placement! 

Mark is currently following the STEPs programme, our pathway to independence 

and employment. 

Today Mark had his first 'shift' and got straight to work organising and labelling all 

the books. Mark really enjoyed his first session and is looking forward to going 

back next week to learn new work skills . Good for you Mark! 

 


